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Registration is Open for the 2025 Wisconsin Rural Health
Conference

Registration for the 2025 Wisconsin Rural Health Conference is now open. The conference will be
held June 4-6 in Wisconsin Dells.

This annual statewide forum is designed to highlight public policy and operations issues affecting
rural health care, identify how the delivery of and access to rural health care are changing and
identify ways in which data, technology and people processes are improving care and access for
rural populations.

Comprised of nationally known speakers and local subject matter experts, the agenda is full,
engaging and relevant. View the agenda here.

Over the next several months, different aspects of the agenda will be highlighted. This week, we
focus on the June 5 keynote speaker. With 47 years of experience as a strategist, executive and
negotiator, Nate Kaufman is considered one of the nation’s health care industry experts. He is a
strategic advisor to health care executives, boards, physician groups and other health care
companies. He is known for his practical advice focusing on succeeding in the new post-COVID
value-based risk environment. Join us as Nate explores possible scenarios for the future of health
care delivery. 

To learn more about the conference, including registration and hotel room reservation
information, click here.

https://www.wha.org/
https://www.wha.org/education/education-events/2025-wisconsin-rural-health-conference
https://www.wha.org/education/education-events/2025-wisconsin-rural-health-conference
https://www.kaufmansa.com/about-nate
https://www.wha.org/education/education-events/2025-wisconsin-rural-health-conference


Sponsoring and exhibiting opportunities are available to WHA corporate members only. For
questions regarding this and any other aspect of the conference, contact us at
education@wha.org.
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